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Council Memorandum 

Date: November 7, 2023 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Perry 

Re: Interim Restoration of Snow Plowing – Lakeview Park Road 

 

Recommendation 

 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Perry, Regarding Interim Restoration of Snow 

Plowing – Lakeview Park Road be received;  

 

That the Department of Public Works resume snow plowing of Lakeview Park Road for 

the 2023-24 winter season, to provide time for a Limited Services Agreement (LSA) to 

be executed with residents; and 

That this recommendation be brought forward for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

The City has been plowing Lakeview Park Road for approximately 50 years. Lakeview 

Park Road is less than one kilometre in length with some 20 full-time residents. In late 

January of this year, residents of Lakeview Park Road received notice that snow 

plowing was being stopped following an altercation with a resident on the road. 

Residents were subsequently informed that an LSA would be required in order for snow 

ploughing to be restored. Issues of ownership, inter alia, of the road have arisen and 

resolution/negotiation of the LSA is ongoing. The resident involved in the altercation has 

been spoken to by residents. Winter is fast approaching. 


